
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

21st March 2021 

 

WANNEROO NIGHTMASTERS ENTRY CLOSES TOMORROW 
 
A reminder note that tomorrow is the closing date for entries to the Wanneroo Night Masters 
meeting. 

As Motorsport Australia has still not yet verified FCR as the representative body for Formula Classic 
Racing in WA we would ask our members to enter their car as Formula Classic and not as Historic 
until verification from MSA is received. 

We will be putting on a barbeque at the end of the Formula Classic programme on Saturday, all 
members, friends and guests of FCR are welcome. 

 

 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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